Dear UM Faculty,

Our initial plan was to launch Fall Course Evaluations yesterday at noon. However, we
encountered glitches in the Instructor Questions during pre-launch testing, prompting us
to delay until the issues were resolved.

Following several tests, we can confirm that the system is now functioning as intended.
However, before we proceed with the launch, we need you to take the following

action: revisit the Instructor Questions Menu and verify that your selections match
your original choices.

Please complete this verification step by 5 PM on Friday, December 1. Course
evaluations will commence at that time.

A new email from Qualtrics will be sent this morning with the link to your personalized
menu. It's the same link as before, so feel free to bookmark it for the future.

This verification is crucial because we observed that, after the system fix, the questions
we selected for our tests had been rearranged.

We have also compiled a list of frequently asked questions (FAQs) about Instructor
Questions that you may find helpful in understanding how the system operates.

Why are there courses in my menu that | didn’t select for evaluation this term?

All courses for each term were uploaded to the system, regardless of whether they were
selected for evaluation. Moving forward, only courses marked for opt-in will be uploaded
to avoid clutter. However, you will continue to see courses from previous terms.

How can | access the main survey questions all students will complete?

You can preview the Course Feedback Survey here. All students will answer these
questions, and the Instructor Questions will appear after they hit "Next Page."

Regarding the "default questions"” mentioned in the previous email instructions,
are these questions different from the survey above?

Yes, "default questions" specifically refer to a type of Instructor Question set. If you
have "default questions" selected and enabled in the Instructor Questions menu, they
will populate all your courses by default.

What does the "disabled" button do? Does it remove the course from evaluation?
The "disabled" button deactivates "Instructor Questions" for a course. If a course is

opted in for evaluation, it will solely use the survey linked above without any extra
qguestions.


https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fumtvpaa.qualtrics.com%2Fjfe%2Fpreview%2FpreviewId%2F87146c37-2e20-44b7-8cc8-0aa37ac277d7%2FSV_cGchCVqgTeSQIN8%3FQ_CHL%3Dpreview%26Q_SurveyVersionID%3Dcurrent&data=05%7C01%7Cbrooke.belanger%40mso.umt.edu%7C876af9f68dfe4ff29ea408dbf096a1b0%7C68407ce503da49ffaf0a724be0d37c9d%7C0%7C0%7C638368301979065976%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=9hzZq0HCLQ79cu2IhR%2FBnVAYFdBpIcWkwlxZ6%2FKN%2BH4%3D&reserved=0

Thank you,

Office of the provost

This message was sent by the Office of the Provost to all UM faculty.



